
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 

Friday 26 May 2023 

 

 

Highlights from this week 

We have had a super busy week. We 

have been; counting objects, sounds and 

actions. We have tried hard to hear the 

initial sound in words and used 2D 

shapes to make pictures.  

We have enjoyed the wonderful 

weather in the garden. Thank you for 

bringing named sun screen into school. 

 The children have also enjoyed taking 

turns and sharing the “preschool taxi.”  

 

  

 

Next term in Cherry 

Class  

Our topic this half term 

will be “Heroes and 

Adventures.”  

We will be learning all 

about space! We will be 

making rockets, learning 

about astronauts and 

making space pictures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junk modelling. 

We have some junk 

modelling projects 

planned for next half 

term. 

 Please can you bring 

in a few clean 

yoghurt pots, plastic 

bottles or kitchen 

roll tubes.  

 

   

 

Things to know 

First day of term – 5 June  

Superhero day 5 July (more information 

to follow) 

Last day of term- 23 July  

 

 

 

 

 


